Dear Parents,

The 2024 THA Softball Team would like to invite girls in grades K 3 thru 5th grade to
participate in our Jr. Rebel Softball Clinic on Saturday, March 23rd.

The clinic will begin at 10 am and end at 2 pm with lunch being served.

Girls will receive a T-shirt and pizza lunch. Lil’ Rebel Girls will report to the softball field for
check in no later than 10 am. Girls will work various drills and stations alongside our current
softball team. Parents will return to pick up their child at 2 pm.

If your daughter is interested in participating, please return the bottom portion of this form with
$30.00 and the THA Camp Release Form.

Checks should be made payable to THA-Softball.

THIS FORM AND THE THA CAMP RELEASE FORM SHOULD BE RETURNED NO
LATER THAN FRIDAY, MARCH 15TH, 2024. PLEASE KEEP IN MIND THAT IF YOU
SIGN UP AFTER THIS DATE, YOU WILL NOT BE GUARANTEED A T-SHIRT.
PARENTS AND OTHER SOFTBALL FANS MAY PURCHASE A SHIRT FOR $15.

Thank you for allowing your daughter to participate in this event! Let’s support our Lady Rebels!

MY CHILD WILL BE PARTICIPATING IN THE LIL’ REBEL SOFTBALL CLINIC.

STUDENT’S NAME

GRADE/TEACHER

PARENT’S NAME AND NUMBER

SHIRT SIZE: YXS YS YM YL

ADULT S___ ADULTM___ ADULTL___ ADULTXL____
ADULT XXL(+$2)_____ ADULT XXXL (+$2)

MONEY ENCLOSED TOTAL

REMEMBER TO ATTACH THE THA CAMP RELEASE FORM.



Thomas Heyward Academy
1727 Malphrus Road, Ridgeland, SC 29936
Telephone: 843-726-3673 Fax: 843-726-5773
Email: aboni@thomasheyward.org

Head of School: Colonel Gibson Athletic Director: Al Boni

Camp Release Form

Athletes name

Age

Grade

School

- Parents name

Email

Phone #

Emergency Contact

Emergency Contact #

I, have given full consent for my child to
participate in the THA youth camp. I have given all the necessary information in
case of an emergency and realize that the Coaching staff nor THA will be held
responsible for any accidents or injury that may occur during this camp.



